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Dementia friendly

Twenty-two Wake Forest professionals completed Dementia Friendly Work Training
Friday at the Wake Forest Renaissance Centre. The program was co-developed
by the Wake Forest Senior Information Network Group (SING-WF) and Dementia
Friendly America. The training is for staff of business and service organizations. The
program Is intended to help an organization heighten its awareness of dementia and be
equipped to respond warmly and effectively when serving people living with dementia
and their families. Each organization participating in the training received a window
cling to display at their business (which looks the poster displayed at center). [t means
their place of business is dementia friendly. Participants included, from left, (back
row) Bill Harrison, Nick Gelormino, Ann Welton, Annette Rhodes, Teresa Hale, Shiloh
Sickler, Seth Asbill, Jill Bright, Marlene Silva, Kati Hobson, Robert Rhoden, (front row)
arla Payne, Catherine Marquis, Rich Perkins, Pandora Scmid-Gill, Elizabeth Cruz, Kim
Dingus (Instructor), Tina Burnett, Kathy Uveges, Tanya Barrett and Katie Harbin.



